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Report on Visit to Govt School 

 
MVJ college of Engineering had taken an initiative to be part of Swachh Bharat Abhiyan programme by 

Govt of India. NSS and Eco Club of the college jointly had organized a one day visit to Khajisonenahalli 

government school on October 4th 2017. The activity was headed by Prof. Muralidhara.R, NSS program 

officer along with a team of 30 volunteers keenly participated. NSS Volunteers along with school 

children cleaned the school campus and planted about 20 saplings that included Banyan, Mango and 

Couscous. Simultaneously few volunteers involved the remaining school children in various soft skill 

training programs that encourage their creative skills in making greeting cards, poster making and basic 

English vocabulary through rhymes and puzzles. All the children showed great enthusiasm and 

participated actively, making the program a success. It was a nice experience for everyone especially for 

the newly joined NSS volunteers. We like to express our gratitude to the College management, Principal 

and Vice Principal for the support for the successful conduction of the program. 

 

 
NSS Volunteers and School children Planting sapling in their campus 

 

 
Volunteers teaching English vocabulary in Government School through rhymes and video 



 
Children involved in greeting cards and poster making 

 
Group photo of NSS team and children atKhajisonenahalli government school 

 
NSS Volunteers taking part in Swachh Bharat Abhiyanprogramme 
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Distribution on snacks at Khajisonenahalli Government School 

 


